
24 April 2023

National Stock Exchange of India Limited

Bandra - Kurla Complex,
Bandra (E),
Mumbai 400 051

BSE Limited
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,
Mumbai 400 001

Dear Sir,

Subject: Increase in Volume

Ref : Vodafone Idea Limited (Symbol IDEA, Scrip code - 532822)

This is with reference to your letter dated 21 April 2023, seeking clarification regarding significant 
increase in volume of the script of Vodafone Idea Limited across exchanges.

We hereby submit that we are not aware of the reason for the significant increase in the volume of 
our shares as noticed by the Exchanges. We also confirm that there is no such 
announcement/information, which is pending to be intimated by the Company to the Stock 
Exchanges.

We would like to reiterate that all the information furnished by the Company is in public domain 
and the Company will comply with SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 and duly keep the stock exchanges informed of all the price sensitive 
information.

Thanking you,

Yours truly,
For Vodafone Idea Limited

Pankaj Kapdeo
Company Secretary


